
                           

RESIDENT CENTER 
Rolling out November 8th 
This online portal will provide all of our members access to their 
account.  You will be able to view your payment and charge history, 
any notices or violations received, contact information, make one-
time payments or establish recurring payments.  You can also sign 
up for paperless billing.   The Resident Center also allows the office 
team to communicate via text or email to our members.   

Please contact us to update your email address and phone number.  
You can email us your information:   Mail@LakeLimerick.com       
You can also call us:  360-426-3581 

Here are a couple of important changes you need to know:  

→ If you have previously established recurring payments, this 
will end on October 31st.   

→ If you pay online through the Lake Limerick website, you still 
be able to do this until November 30, 2024. 

→ All payments will have to be made through the new Resident 
Center effective December 1, 2024. Therefore, it is 
imperative that you activate your account once you receive 
the Welcome Letter on November 8th.   

→ If you generally drop off a check at the office, you may 
continue to do this, but you’ll miss out on the benefits of 
activating your Resident Center Account.   

→ A link on the Lake Limerick website will be established and 
available to direct you to the Resident Center.   

Win a $50 Gift 
Certificate!  
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